
Memo 
To: Dave Rodgers 
 
From: Kirsten Myers 

Date: April 23, 2023 

Re: Lincoln School Principal 
 

 
Due to the complexities and needs of the students and staff at Lincoln School, I would like to 
move David Breen from an assistant principal into a principal position under a 200-day 
contract as of July 1st. The current configuration of a principal and assistant principal doesn't 
sufficiently meet the support needed for enhancing intensive instruction, implementing 
evidence-based interventions, addressing complex behavioral needs, and fostering a 
positive climate and culture. 
 
Consistent leadership is crucial for the Lincoln School community, and I have full confidence 
that David is well-suited to permanently assume this critical position. 
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